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I support this bill. This bill removes the requirement for individuals carrying a 
concealed handgun without a valid permit to immediately inform law enforcement 
officers during encounters such as arrests, detainments, or routine traffic stops. By 
repealing this provision, the bill supports the rights of responsible gun owners by 
reducing unnecessary legal obligations and potential penalties. This change respects 
the privacy of law-abiding citizens who choose to carry concealed handguns and 
eliminates an additional burden that could lead to unnecessary legal consequences for 
non-compliance. The bill strikes a balance between upholding Second Amendment 
rights and reducing overly stringent requirements for those carrying concealed 
firearms.


